Kathy Connelly

From: Dave Zellner

Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2018 4:51 PM

To: Rudy Esquivias; Kathy Connelly; Troy Mullender; Rick Ochs (rick.ochs@sfmd.az.gov); Tina
Gerola

Cc: Maureen McDonnell

Subject: RE: Bingo license applications - Weavers Needle RV Resort

Kathy,

The building division is not aware of any issues at this location.

J. Davis "Dave" Zellner, CBO

Building and Safety Manager - Development Services
City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Blvd.

Apache Junction, AZ 85119

480-474-5084

dzellner@ajcity.net

Office Hours
Monday — Thursday, 7:00 am — 6:00 pm, Closed on Fridays

From: Rudy Esquivias

Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2018 4:41 PM

To: Kathy Connelly; Dave Zellner; Troy Mullender; Rick Ochs (rick.ochs@sfmd.az.gov); Tina Gerola
Cc: Maureen McDonnell

Subject: RE: Bingo license applications - Weavers Needle RV Resort

Kathy:

The planning division has no objections to this limited use bingo license request. The bingo activity, as we understand it,
is for park residents and their guests only. The activity should not be advertised to the general public as the property is
not zoned commercial, nor is it a commercial venue. No exterior signage advertising the bingo activity is

allowed. Please contact me with any zoning related questions. Thanks.

d?yd# ﬂguiviab

Senior Planner/Zoning Administrator
City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Blvd.

Apache Junction, AZ 85119
480~474-2645

resquivias@ajcity.net

SERVICE OVER AND ABOVE THE REST

(Development Services Department office hours: Monday through Thursday from 7:00am to
6:00pm, closed Fridays and Holidays.)



